Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Ellen Pyatt [EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 3:20 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Ivsnoopy@calweb.com; uschampion@aol.com;
lgriffin@oaklandnet.com

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Tom Ballard

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO133

Dear Mr. Detterman:

Thank you for contacting me. Timely as it happens, since we have prepared a site investigation report, updating the site
conceptual model and we are requesting closure for the Site. We will be uploading that report to Alameda County and
GeoTracker on Monday. Data obtained during January 2013 monitoring, monitoring well samples taken May 2013 and
site investigation results are included in the report.

| look forward to discussing the site with you at your convenience.

Ellen.

Ellen Pyatt, MSc.

Project Geologist

Taber Consultants

v. 916.371.1690 ext. 117

€. 530.219.4953

f. 916.371.7265
www.taberconsultants.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 2:59 PM

To: lvsnoopy@calweb.com; uschampion@aol.com; Ellen Pyatt; Igriffin@oaklandnet.com
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO133

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000133.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



